
Last Call for Strike Checks  
The hall is working with the International Office to have checks reissued for Members that 

Earned checks that they did not pick up yet.  

The following is required to receive a check from the International:  

1) You MUST have Walked weeks 1, 2 and 3 To receive the first check. There is NO 

exception to this rule.  

2) You MUST have Walked weeks 1, 2, 3 and 4 To receive the Second check. There is NO 

exception to this rule.  

Week 4 was Monday May 27th, Memorial Day, thru 7am on Tuesday May 28th, the day of the 

Vote. 

You must come over to the union hall and see the Secretary Treasurer IN PERSON 

to see if you are eligible. 

We will be checking to make sure you walked. If you believe you walked and we cannot find 

you on the list, you are welcome to look thru the books of sign-in sheets we have at the hall. 

The Last day to sign up for checks is June 23, 2025. No checks 

will be issued after this date.  

Checks will be distributed Friday June 27,2025 and Monday 

June 30,2025 at the union hall. 

Thank you  

Joseph Swain  

Secretary/Treasurer L.L. 1746 

 

 


